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NAEPDC
News, Views, and Clues

January 5, 2015

NAEPDC/NCSDAE Executive Director Position Announcement

NAEPDC/NCSDAE is seeking a highly qualified professional to assume the duties of Executive 
Director.  Please find attached 1) the NAEPDC/NCSDAE solicitation for Executive Director and 2) the 
job description for that position.

If you have questions, feel free to contact Jennifer Foster, Chair at 

Jennifer K. Foster
Associate Vice President for Adult Education and Workforce Development
State GED Administrator
Illinois Community College Board
401 E. Capitol Avenue
Springfield, IL 62701 
Telephone:  217­785­0171
Fax:  217­558­6700
Email:  Jennifer.Foster@illinois.gov

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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